
 

 

 
Addenda – COAGA Request for Proposals Inquiry Responses 
 

1. What is the length of the contract? Is it two years for 2025 and 2026? 
 

a. The contract period will be for 2025. Oklahoma City is requesting bids for an 
optional second flight in 2026. The contract for this optional flight will be 
separate from the main project contract(s). 
 

2. Can the COAGA elaborate on your evaluation criteria? 
 

a. The evaluation criteria for this RFP are still under development, but will be 
similar to past years.  
 

3. Can ACOG or the participating members provide .shp or .kml files of the various areas of 
interest for the data collection? 
 

a. Yes. Please email Jennifer Sebesta at jsebesta@acogok.org to request GIS files of 
the areas of interest.   
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